
Sunday, May 15th
Graduate Recognition Sunday
 9:00am - Sunday School

10:15am - Worship

Tuesday, May 17th
6:30am - Men's Breakfast 

6:30pm - Session Meeting

Wednesday, May 18th
6:00-7:30pm - Youth (6-12th)

6:30pm - Chancel Choir

                            rehearsal

Friday, May 20th
Office Closed

Sunday, May  22nd
 9:00am - Sunday School

10:15am - Worship

www.cumber l andchu rch . com
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We have two very important funds in the church that are used

regularly to help folks in our congregation and in our

community, they are Benevolence and Pastor's
Discretionary. We use them to quickly respond to financial

situations that are of great need to our community.  These

funds are perilously low and are in need of refreshing. Please

consider donating today, and regularly to these specific

church resources. 

Worship Technology (sound and cameras)
Small Group Leader

Our church continues to grow and become more and more

active post Covid times...and we need help in getting some of

our programs moving again. Please consider volunteering for

the following areas and keep an eye out for more opportunities

as they arise! See Pastor Cory for more details.



Corie Jo Murphy

will graduate from

Busy Bees

Preschool and will

attend Fifth

Consolidated

Elementary in the

Fall.

Spencer Burns will

complete 5th

grade at Holice

Powell Elementary

and will attend

Three Oaks Middle

School in the Fall. 






Case Gatlin will complete 8th

grade at Northview Middle

School and will attend Dyer

County High School in the Fall.




Madeline Kathryn Wells (Maddie

Kate) will complete 8th grade at

Dyersburg Middle School and

will attend Dyersburg High

School in the Fall.


Ben Williams will complete 8th

grade at Northview Middle

School and will attend Dyer

County High School in the Fall. 

 



Serena Gonzales will graduate

from Dyersburg High School and

will attend University of Memphis

where she plans to major in

nursing.

Gabe Jackson will graduate

from Dyer County High School

and will attend the University of

TN Knoxville where he will major

in journalism.

Emily Knisley will graduate from

Dyersburg High School and will

attend the University of Memphis

where she will major in chemistry.






Emma Kathryn Burns graduated from

Baylor University with a B.A. in

Sociology. She will attend Memphis

Theological Seminary and will serve as

Director for Student and Young Adult

Ministries at Covington First UMC.

Nancycathryn Crane graduated with an

Associate of Nursing degree from

Dyersburg State Community College.

She will be working as an RN at West

Tennessee Healthcare and will soon

begin a B.S. in Nursing program. 

Luke Tyler is graduating Summa Cum

Laude from the University of TN

Knoxville with a B.S. in Finance.  He will

be working as a financial analyst with

Dynamic Aviation in Bridgewater, VA.  

Zach Mullins graduated from the University of

Miami with a Master of Science in Applied

Physiology.



Morning Worship 10:15am
*Please stand if you are able.

Welcome

Prelude           

Call to Worship

*Invocation
 How Great Thou Art (vs 1, 3 & 4)

My Jesus, I Love Thee (vs 1, 2 & 4)

Children's Time

Offertory Invitation

Offertory  I Love You, Lord

*Doxology

*Prayer of Dedication

Number 815

Pastoral Prayer 

Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name.  Thy kingdom come, thy will be done, on earth

as it is in heaven.  Give us this day our daily bread; and forgive us our debts, as we

forgive our debtors; and lead us not into temptation but deliver us from evil. For thine is the 

kingdom, and the power, and the glory, forever. Amen.

Message

*Hymn

*Benediction

*Postlude

 Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty

When the Roll Is Called Up Yonder 

"Joy in the Morning"

 Rev. Dr. Cory D. Williams

Anthem  Gethesamane

Psalm 30

Number  147

Number 3

Arr. Nitz

Number  79




 







Upcoming Dates for May:
May 18:  Celebrating our Seniors 6-7:30

May 25:  Break

May 31-June 2:  Service Trip




Summer Dates:
May 31-June 2 - Service Trip

June 6-11 - Sr. High @ CCW

June 26-July 1 - CPYC 

July 11-16 - Jr. High @ CCW

The church will pay half for all active attendees ($137.50 for

CPYC; $115 for Presbyterial camps) but PLEASE know that if

paying half is a burden to your household we can help!!  
Let me know ASAP if you need the links to register.  They'll

also be in flocknote




In Our Thoughts and Prayers

Members  

Friends

The family of Evelyn Joslin Borden

Brady Townsend - young relative of Cindy Shawver’s;

brain tumor 

Lauren Frazier - Dot Frazier's granddaughter; has made

some improvements and is at home on a vent

Jim Jenson - Kris Nevel's brother; cancer

Kenneth Moore - continuing cancer treatment and has a

broken rib due to falling. 

Dinah Wilson - sister of Donna Voss & Deborah Dean;

recovering from a fall

Olivia Leow - Daughter-in-law of Rick and Mary Sue Leow,

continuing chemo treatments

Inge Jowers - health issues, in rehab at AHC

Chuck Wade - Robyn Russell's stepfather, struggling with

pain from 2 broken places on his spine

Angela Webb - friend of Jerry Edwards, health issues
Clay Watson - Jimmy Crane's cousin, has throat cancer

Tracy Hawkins - niece of Barbara Gatlin, in need of healing

so she can have ear surgery. 
Ruth Huff - sister of Marla Bowers, recovering from

shoulder surgery

Valerie Leeth - friend of Robert Hendrix, pancreatic cancer

Bubba Carson - recovering from back surgery

Deborah Roddy - friend of Tony Hendren, breast cancer

David Agee - friend of Bubba Cobb, recovering from

surgery

Joy Woods - friend of Marla Bowers , pancreatic cancer

with liver metastasis

Warner Agee - friend of John Ford, health issues

Amy Roberts - friend of Tiffany Felkner, has cancer

Emily Cresswell - Jamey Cresswell's stepmom, broke her arm

Anna Battle Marsh - granddaughter of John & Debbie Ford,

recovering from surgery

Leah Adams - co-worker of Tony Hendren, health issue

Emily King Freeman - Pastor Cory's cousin, cancer 
Robert Cobb - nephew of Mary Jo Moore, had 4-wheeler

accident and is in the Med in Memphis

Nancy Berardi - friend of Charlotte Lewis, hip and back issues

Kim Stone - Charlotte Lewis' sister, awaiting test results from

biopsy 

Youth 

Breakfast Bars

Laundry Detergent/Bleach/Dryer Sheets

Body Wash/Shampoo/Conditioner (full size)

Deodorant (men's & women's)

Bottled Water/Sodas

Cash Donations or Gift Cards 

Want to support Sacred Sparks & our Service

Trip?  You can with any of the following

donations:

Christian Symbathy

Danny Dedmon - continues to rehab after back surgery and is

dealing with cardiovascular and kidney stone issues 

Jimmy Gray - health issues

Thelma Hrncir - on hospice in AHC 404

Beverly Fowlkes - at home recovering from a bad fall

Greg Moore - receiving treatment for heart issues

Debby Smith - recovering from back surgery 

Jane Scott - recovering from wrist surgery 

David Lewis - Waiting for neck ablation

Ron Ramage - hurt leg while mowing

Finn Stanley - will need heart treatment



Staff

Worship -  142

Live Views - 50

Midweek Roundtable Views - 100




Attendance 
5/8/2022

Our Financial Picture
5/8/2022

Offering - $6,590.00




2280 Parr Avenue, Dyersburg, Tennessee 38024

Senior Pastor- Rev  Dr. Cory D. Williams
          pastorcory@cumberlandchurch.com – 901-486-5981

Associate Pastor of Missions and Outreach - Rev Victor Hassell
           victor @cumberlandchurch.com - 270-282-1867

Associate Pastor of Youth and Christian Education - Rev Samantha Hassell
           samantha@cumberlandchurch.com - 270-282-1868

Coordinator of Family Ministries - Matt Tyler
          matt@cumberlandchurch.com – 731-676-1992

Birthdays

Have you given any thought to
what Head, Heart, or Hands
type of event that you would
like to facilitate or help
support? Contact Pastor Cory
with any ideas that you might
like to discuss!  

Mary Sue Leow – May 15

Matt Willis – May 15

Bobby Grooms – May 18

Nick Newell – May 18

Andrew Haynie – May 19

Cindy Jones – May 19

Floyd Speck – May 22

Isaac Williams – May 26

Brandi Clark – May 27

Chase Bowers – May 28

Becky Boatright – May 29

JoLee Rohrer – May 29

Lauren Newell – May 30

Sierra Alexander – May 31

Just a reminder that there is a tub in

the kitchen for items to send to

Transitions. They request: Toilet

paper (septic safe); 13 gallon

Garbage bags; Laundry pods; Paper

towels; Freezer bags; Cleaning

products; Dishwashing detergent;

Aluminum foil; Copy paper; Feminine

products (Tampons);

Ibuprofen/Tylenol; and Tums. 

Opportunity to Give

Nursery Workers for May
May 15th:  Kathryn Etheridge

May 22nd:  Coleen Jamison

May 29th:  Chuck Moore


